25TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

SEPTEMBER 20, 2020



Mass Intentions this Week:

Tue 22 6:00 p.m. +Dave Sullivan (SL)

Wed 23 8:45 a.m. +John Roseno By Joe & Carol Haupt

Thu 24 7:00 a.m. +Alex Joseph (SL)

Fri 25 7:00 a.m. +Betty Kubisiak (SL) 8:45 a.m. Thanksgiving for 100 Years of Life for Irene Jakusz

26 4:00 p.m. +Jamee O'Shasky by Family 6:00 p.m. For the Parishioners (SL)

Sun 27 8:30 a.m. +Gwen Dorshorst By Rich & Kathy Hamus 10:30 a.m. +Leon Romatowski (SL)

10:30 a.m. +Leon Romatowski (SL)

This weekend we welcome Father Levi Schmitt from OLQH who is celebrating Masses for us. Thank you, Father!

September 26-27

Lectors: 4:00 Keith Wirtz

Sat

8:30 Carrie Mancl

Ushers: 4:00 Jerry & Diane Mancl

8:30 Gil & Max Kvatek



GREAT NEWS

Bishop Callahan has issued a letter to the priests of the Diocese concerning lifting the ban on the Sunday obligation to attend Mass.

The five bishops from the State of Wisconsin have decided now is the time to return to the "source and summit" of our faith, the Mass. Many people are eager to return to the Mass and the time seems right since we have been partially open for some time now. We will continue to practice social distancing and the additional sanitizing will also continue.

Beginning the weekend of October 3-4, the dispensation to attend Sunday Mass in person will be lifted for the Diocese of LaCrosse.

We are excited for this development and are anticipating many blessings to come from our faithful return to the Mass. Pray for the transition to be smooth and trouble free. More details will come. God Bless!



OUR GUN RAFFLE

CONTINUES...Tickets for the following items will be sold after weekend Masses or in the parish office for \$10 each...

Remington Mod 7, Savage 220, DPM Oracle, TC Impact, a

Vortex 3 x 12 Scope, and 3 Binoculars 10 x 50. Drawing will be held on Sunday, December 20 at 9:30 a.m. at St. Philip.

OUR ANNUAL MAGAZINE SALE CONTINUES...

Extra packets are available in back of church. Please return your order forms and payment this week. Thank you for your support. Questions??? Call Jill Moran 435-3787.

Join the 54 Day Rosary Novena for our Church and our Nation with Relevant Radio 93.9 every evening at 7:00 or pray the Rosary on your own.



Because of your pastor's encouragement to spend time with Jesus in Eucharistic Adoration, and your willingness to accept his

invitation, we were able to reopen the Adoration Chapel on August 15 and fill 25 of our 30 open hours. Thank you and may God Bless you!

Marian Center for Peace



BIRTHDAY BLESSINGS AND CONGRATULATIONS to Irene Jakusz on the occasion of her 100th Birthday on September 25. May God continue to bless her

IN-PERSON RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

Please refer to the staggered start/stop times listed in your registration packets. Remember to follow St. Philip Faith Formation Facebook page! A video walk through of the paperwork you received will be up soon. We are still in need of a 3/4 grade teacher. Please consider joining this vital ministry of the church. Contact Samantha at 715-416-1710 or re.saintphilip@gmail.com.



LEVEL 1 (3-6 YEAR OLDS)
Catechesis of the Good
Shepherd is full for the
Wednesday morning class and we
are looking at opening another
class on Fridays from 9:30-11.
Please contact Samantha if

Interested. It's not too late to join this beautiful program. For info on Level 2 (ages 6-9), please contact the CGS group at wr.atrium@gmail.com.

On behalf of ACS, I thank you for your kind words and prayers of support. We opened for in-person instruction on August 26 with 390 students in K-12 and another 25 at the St. Lawrence EEC site. School has been going well but with many changes to keep students and staff safe. Our grandparents luncheon with students has been delayed until later in the year. Royal Event has been cancelled for the fall, and we are also limiting visitors to the school to only essential business. Scrip is still being sold from the Scrip Office or online.

Athletics at the middle and high school are resuming this week but with limited attendance. Outdoor events-tennis, cross country and football have only mask and social distancing restrictions. Volleyball attendance is limited to 4 tickets per player for home games. Thanks to a generous sponsorship by Wisconsin River Orthopaedics, all home volleyball and football games and select tennis and cross country events can be viewed on our livestream. The website is https://www.zaleskisports.com/live-sports. Check the Assumption athletic pages for more details. There is no cost to you to view the action. We hope you can log in to a few games and cheer on the Royals! In this year of St. Joseph, patron of the Diocese, we ask for his intercession.



GREETINGS FROM THE SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE...In planning for the upcoming winter, we are having a Coat

Drive through October 17. The donated coats should be in good shape, with no holes and the zippers or buttons should be working. If you wouldn't wear them, we shouldn't ask someone else to. Coats can be any size...men's, women's or children's. Please leave any donated items in Wagner Hall.

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS...

Pat Reeves, Jim Siegler, Rita Janz,
Dale TerMaat, Janice Haupt,
Patrick Hoffmann, Mary Lou Glaza,
Irene Jakusz, Jim Wiskerchen

CHURCH SUPPORT -SEPT. 13

Adult Envelopes - \$1876.00 Offertory - \$ 159.00 Food for the Poor - \$ 105.00

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!!
Thank you to those who purchased Scrip in July and August. Profit for the parish was \$39.90.

GROTTO

Gift Shop - \$ 419.42 Cave - \$ 292.00 Donations - \$ 324.00 Museum - \$ 38.00

PICNIC DONATIONS now total \$18,412 from 148 parishioners. It's not too late to help us reach our goal of \$2,000. Thanks to those who have already generously responded.

Larkspur CBD OF

Lynn Steward THE
mark.lynn.steward@gmail.com

ADVERTISER
OF
THE
WEEK

Surgical abortion should be listed as a weapon of mass destruction against the voiceless. Approximately 4,000 babies die from surgical abortion each and every day.

715-323-7999

